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June 2024 
 
Dear Middle School Parents, 
 
We hope you are enjoying your summer break and having great adventures with your family! We are 
happy that you have chosen to enroll your child with us for the 2024-2024 school year, and we are 
confident that your child will receive an outstanding International Baccalaureate education here. 
 
To get ready for the first day of school on September 3, 2024, you will find enclosed: 
 

 2024-2025 school calendar  

 Supply list of items you will bring to school on the first day of school on Tuesday, September 3rd.  

 Required summer assignments in Humanities and Math (please look at the documents for your 
child’s grade level in the fall)  

 Extended Day Care (EDC) information to help you with planning (registration for EDC will be 
available later this summer) 

 Please review our dress code, before doing your back-to-school shopping. GPS polos and 
sweatshirts are required for students in grade K-8 except on free dress days 

 a list of text books to purchase this summer will be sent home in a separate mailing soon 
 

Incoming seventh graders, note that you must provide us with proof of current immunization including 
whooping cough (Tdap at age 7 or older) and two chickenpox shots. Please obtain any needed 
immunizations and forward a copy of the most recent immunization record to the school at 
office@gpsschool.org or mail to GPS, 10400 Zelzah Ave., Northridge, CA 91326 before August 31st. 
 
You’ll be hearing more from us as we get nearer to the start of school in September. Meanwhile, have a 
great summer!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carol Shibel 
Head of School 
cshibel@gpsschool.org 
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